
09/01/2021 

MR Arne Borg 
19 Wattle AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
arnenborg@gmail.com 

RE: Mod2020/0641 - 21 Wattle Avenue FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I have a submission to make regarding the proposed modification. I oppose the lower ground 
floor windows & door being added, as well as the upper floor bay windows. I don't understand 
why you don't make it easy for me to attach a document to this request. Consequently I have 
sent an email to council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au , please confirm that you have received 
this email. 

Sent: 9/01/2021 11:33:28 AM
Subject: Online Submission


